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BRIEFING SUMMARY 

 
 
Background 
 
The California Department of Water Resources (DWR) has prepared the proposed Annual DWR 
Maintenance Area Budget package for Central Valley Flood Protection Board review and 
approval/adoption at the April 26, 2019 public hearing, pursuant to California Water Code 
Section 12878, et. seq. to fix the amount of the annual budget.  The budgets cover the ten 
exiting DWR Maintenance Areas (MA01, MA-03, MA04, MA05, MA07, MA09, MA12, MA13, 
MA16, and MA17) for Fiscal Year 2019/20, beginning July 1, 2019.  The Notice of Public 
Hearing was posted in local newspapers for the affected areas, pursuant to California Water 
Code Section 12878.29. 
 
 
Current Status 
 
The Department of Water Resources estimated the DWR Maintenance Area cost of operations 
and maintenance for the upcoming fiscal year, beginning July 1, 2019, and provided the 
estimates to the Central Valley Flood Protection Board.  The public hearing to present and 
adopt the proposed budgets is scheduled for April 26, 2019.  The Notice of Public Hearing was 
posted in local newspapers for the affected areas.  Department of Water Resources staff will 
present testimony for the DWR Maintenance Area Budgets at the Public Hearing and request 
the Central Valley Flood Protection Board Action to Adopt the Maintenance Area budgets.     
 
 


